
Akron Office Temporarily Closed for Renovations

https://bmf.cpa/2024/04/27/akron-office-temporarily-closed-for-renovations/

Page: 1

AKRON OFFICE TEMPORARILY CLOSED
FOR RENOVATIONS

Beginning May 1, our Akron office will be
temporarily closed to the public for renovations.
While our space gets a makeover, we remain available to assist you. Contact us
at 330.762.9785 to speak with someone who can assist.

Contact Our Team

We anticipate renovations taking several weeks, so stay tuned for updates on our
space!

https://bmf.cpa/team/

